
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

A. E. MORGAN

McGill University 

Montreal

19th March 1937.

Dear Sir,

Than* you for your letter of the 17th March 

in which you do me the honour of suk&esting that I 

should become a member of the Honorary Committee which 

ie being formed in connection with plans for the second 

Congrès de la Langue française au Canaan. I shall be 

very pleased to become a member of this Committee.

Yours sincerely,

M. Joseph D&nsereau,
3700, avenue Calixa-Lavallée, 
MONTREAL.


